PARK TERRACE LANDSCAPE VISION

A report from the Parks and Waterways Planner and the City Arboriculturist provided the Board with
information on the landscape planning that has occurred for the Park Terrace Avon River corridor.

The Board received the information and requested that in future photographs of the plants/trees in
question be provided.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


